
 

 

 Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

Pre-school- This term, the children have been busy learning about Halloween and Bonfire 

night.  We have introduced the story of Where’s my Teddy? and the children have loved 

taking part in bear themed activities.  We will continue to explore our bear topic further over 

the next few weeks and of course we will be busy preparing for our Christmas Nativity 

performance.  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter 

W/C 18.11.2019 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 3th December - Day Non-uniform – bring a bottle to 

school for the Christmas Fayre. 

Monday 9th December- Non-uniform – bring a gift to school 

for the Christmas Fayre. 

Thursday 12th December- Pre-School is closed due to the 

Polling station.  

Tuesday 17th December- Christmas Jumper Day – £1 (all 

proceeds to Save the Children)  

Wednesday 18th December (11.30am – 2.30pm) Winter 

Wonderland Party 

Thursday 19th December (10.30am/2.30pm)-Pre-School 

Nativity  

Thursday 19th December - Nursery and Pre-School close for 

Christmas at 3.30pm.  

 

 

Thank You! 

 

Nursery (2 year old provision) 

The children have had so much fun taking part in 

lots of events around the school, these included 

our gold party, the pantomime, remembrance 

day and children in need. They have also had 

lots of fun learning through play and taking part 

in sensory experiences such as using the foam to 

make marks.  

 

Winter wonderland Party- 18.12.19 

The children in Nursery and Pre-School will be having lunch 

together at 11.30. They will meet Father Christmas, play party 

games and much more. 

If your child is full time, please bring them in at 8.30 and pick 

them up at 3.30 as normal. If your child does a morning or 

afternoon session, your child’s session will be 11.30-2.30 on this 

day. 

 

Pre-School Christmas Nativity 

Very soon, I’m sure you’ll hear your child singing our 

Christmas nativity songs; we are all very excited to 

perform to our parents/carers. 

Tickets for the nativity will be sent home this week and 

a letter with your child’s role within the Nativity. If your 

child has lines to say, these will also be attached. 

Please help them to practise their lines at home. 

With Nursery being so busy, we have allocated each 

child with 2 tickets per family.  

 

Pre-School Home Learning 

Thank you for your continued support, in returning our word 

of the week letters.  

Bears  

We have discovered a very sad and lonely bear and the 

children have decided that they are going to take turns in 

looking after him. Each child will have the opportunity to take 

the bear home for one night. We look forward to seeing all 

the amazing things you get up to at home, with the bear.  

 

Reminder 

 

Snack is provided every day for a small fee of £1 per 

week, or 20p per day. Thank you! 

 

 


